
West Corinne Water Company 
PO Box 37 Corinne, Utah 84307 

(435) 744-5160   
www.westcorinnewater.com 

June 10, 2021 

Dear Shareholders, 

On June 8, 2021, Gov. Spencer J. Cox issued his third Executive Order we are in a state of emergency 

due to drought conditions.  As you are aware, 100% of Utah is in a drought.  2020 was one of the 

hottest and driest summers on record, our snowpack was well below average this year, and soil 

moisture is at an all-time low.  We believe acting now is critical.  We are committed to doing our part in 

helping our customers conserve water.  

We find it necessary to ask that starting immediately you limit watering of outside yards and gardens. 

DO NOT WATER BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 10:00 A.M. AND 6:30 P.M.  as these are the hottest hours 

of the day.   

Now is an excellent time to review and update your watering habits and schedules as we will be 

increasing our overage rates very soon. 

 Please consider the following: 

• Limit outdoor watering to twice a week.  Adjust your sprinklers so they don’t spray sidewalks 

and driveways. Check for leaks in your system and fix broken sprinkler heads.  Use drip systems 

for shrubs, flowers, and gardens when possible. 

• Mow your lawn higher-set blades to 3-4 inches.   

• Do not use water to wash driveways and sidewalks. 

• Shortening your shower by just 1 minute can save up to 60 gallons or more of water per week.  

• Wash only full loads of laundry and dishes.  

For more tips check out the following: (links can be found on our website www.westcorinnewater.com) 

• Utah Div of Water Resources (conservewater.utah.gov)  

• Utah Water Savers (utahwatersavers.com) – check out the rebates offered on this site- 

• Slow the Flow (slowtheflow.org) 

 

Thank you as always for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors  

West Corinne Water Company 


